
 
 
 

July 17th, 2014 

 
Jeff Copper, MBA, PCC, CPCC, ACG 
DIG Coaching Practice, LLC 
4644 W. Gandy Blvd, Suite 4-115 
Tampa, FL 33611 

Dear Jeff, 

Thank you for presenting at the 7th Annual International ADHD Coaches Conference in 
Phoenix, Arizona, May 3rd, 2014.   Each year the ACO Conference relies on the 
collaborative and specialized contributions of many to deliver a memorable and 
rewarding experience to our attendees.  Your contribution to the speaker lineup 
certainly leveraged the benefit of the conference to our attendees.  

Your presentation, Attention Blindness – Barriers to Effective Coaching, was sought out 
by many as a highly relevant and desired topic.   We have received many glowing 
reviews, verbally and in writing, indicating your presentation was well received, 
professional, and of great value to the audience. 

 We hope you will consider speaking again next year at the 8th Annual International 
ADHD Coaches Conference.    

Our best regards, 

 

Katherine Jahnke, Conference Co-Chair 
Robin Nordmeyer, Conference Co-Chair 
ADHD Coaches Organization 

 

 


